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Jason Domark was quoted in an American Bar Association Litigation Section article discussing

Zimmerman v. Sherman and the additional steps the law firm could have taken to potentially avoid

enforcement litigation. “Lawyers always need to remember that they need to get engagement letters

and that they need to get them back. If they had a signed agreement here, that would have resolved a

lot of these issues,” said Jason.

To read the full article, click here. (Subscription Required) 
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